LOWNDES COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
COMMISSION AGENDA ITEM

SUBJECT: GDOT Safety Action Program Loch Laurel Road Project
DATE OF MEETING: January 25, 2022 Work Session/Regular Session

BUDGET IMPACT: N/A
FUNDING SOURCE:
() Annual

() Capital

(x) N/A

() SPLOST

() TSPLOST

COUNTY ACTION REQUESTED ON: GDOT Safety Action Program Loch Laurel Road Project

HISTORY, FACTS AND ISSUES: The Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT) Traffic Management Center
Office of Traffic Operations has identified Loch Laurel Road for a possible 2024 Off System Safety Project. The
project will be 100% Federally Funded and the plans will be prepared and led by GDOT. The project will begin
at SR 31 and end at SR 376. The project includes audible centerline striping and audible edgeline striping.
Lowndes County already has audible edgeline striping, so new edgeline striping will be substituted for that
item. The County will be responsible for clipping the shoulders ahead of the striping crew. If Lowndes County is
interested in participating in this 100% Federally Funded project, the Roadway Project Summary report along
with a cover letter signed by the Chairman accepting the project will need to be turned into GDOT by
February 4, 2022.

OPTIONS: 1. Approve and authorize the chairman to sign the cover letter accepting the project.
2. Redirect

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approve

DEPARTMENT: Engineering DEPARTMENT HEAD: Chad McLeod

ADMINISTRATIVE COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS:



